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Random Acts of Kindness 

This week’s Random Acts of Kindness winners are: Allison 

Brennan, Jesse Cruz, Jackson Fox-Hatfield, Claire Renfroe, 

and Rylan Watters.  Great job everyone!!!!! 

 

 

Before School Tutoring 

Thursday, May 12 will be the LAST day of Before School Tutoring for 

the rest of this school year. 

Grade 4 Transition to Kahler Middle School 

Monday, May 9 the 4th graders will be touring Kahler during the day.  Kahler will be 

hosting a parent meeting at 6pm in the LGI room with tours to follow.  Please take  

advantage of these opportunities to help make your child’s transition easier. 

Morning Drop Off 

The ONLY acceptable car rider drop off in the morning is at the cross walk by Door A 

where staff are present.  Please DO NOT drop students off at Door B.  Door B is only 

used for buses. 

Incoming Kindergarten Parent Workshop 

Parents of incoming kindergarten students are invited to attend an action packed 

hands-on workshop on Tuesday, May 17 at Protsman Elementary from 6:00pm -  

7:00 pm.  This workshop is designed to provide suggestions and techniques parents 

can use to assist their child in reading, writing, and mathematics readiness.  We  

suggest that children do not attend this workshop so parents are able to give their full 

attention to the activities and information that will be provided.    

THANK YOU 

A BIG Thank You to PTO and families for the goodies  

provided during staff appreciation week.  The wonderful  

support of the Bibich PTO and parents makes our job easier.  

Thank You!!! 

Yearbooks 

Yearbooks were passed out earlier this week to those who 

pre-ordered them.  We have a few yearbooks left in the  

office.  If you are interested in purchasing one, the cost is 

$15.  Please send an envelope marked yearbook with your 

child’s name on it and we will fill the orders on a first come 

first serve basis.   



PTO NEWS 
 

 

PTO Meeting 

Please join us for our last PTO Meeting of the year on  Mon., 

May 9 at 3:30pm in the GYM.  Help us welcome our new  

principal, Mrs. Petralia. 

 

PTO Dine-Out Night 

Come support your PTO by doing a drive-by or pick-up at McDonald’s on 

Wed., May 11 between 4:00 - 8:00pm at the 1855 US-41, Schererville 

McDonald’s.  Please mention Bibich PTO at checkout. 

May 9  4th Grade Kahler Orientation 

May 10 Early Release @ 11:40am - No AM EC classes 

May 12 Last Day for Before School Tutoring 

May 12 Family Night w/ Tim Hannig & The ProKids Show@6:30pm-Doors open at 6:15pm 

May 17 Kindergarten Parent Workshop at Protsman @ 6pm 

May 18 End of Year Bash @ 5:00 - 6:30pm 

May 20 Field Day 

May 23 Last student day  

May 24 Last teacher day 

Recess 

With the warmer weather here, please remember flip flops, 

shoes that do not protect the toes, shoes with wheels, and high 

soled clogs are not safe to wear to school.  For safety reasons, 

any student wearing this type of footwear will not be allowed to 

go on the playground equipment or participate in gym.  Please 

help us keep your children safe. 

Lost and Found 

If your child has lost a hat, coat, lunchbox, etc. please have them 

check the lost and found box by the cafeteria.  Make sure your child’s 

name is on ALL outerwear. 

 

Library Books 

Please have your child bring their library books to Mrs. Rardin by 

Monday, May 16 to avoid any lost book fees. 

In need of summer child care? 

Adventure Club is offering child care this summer at Protsman Elementary School!  

They will have care available from May 31 - Aug. 4 from 6:30am - 6:00pm.  If you 

have any questions please contact the Adventure Club Office at (219)865-6283. 


